
Tisdale, Matthew 

8/16/2012 10:38:44 AM
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 

Mike Hoover (Michael.Hoover@sce.com)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: MEA EE request for 2012 — meet with PG&E and SCE?

Would you gentlemen do me the favor of emailing me a copy of your comments on the MEA 
resolution? I had a hard copy, but it has disappeared.

Thank you.

On Aug 14, 2012, at 9:52 AM, "Dietz, Sidney" < @pge.com> wrote:

Matthew -

Good morning!

Would you be willing to take a few minutes to talk to me and Mike Hoover about 
the MEA resolution?

yours,

sid

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
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http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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